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To: Students, faculty and staff
From: Nishina Hiroshige, President of Ehime University

Re: Future Responses to COVID-19 (June 23, 2022)

Thank you for your cooperation in preventing COVID-19. So far, the number of
confirmed positive cases among Ehime University members has exceeded 500, but
since the Omicron Variant has become the mainstream, severe cases have almost

disappeared, and it has truly become the time “"With Corona”.

Therefore, a meeting of the Crisis Response Headquarters was held on June 22 to
discuss the University s future response.

As a result, those listed below are our basic policy for the time being.

(1) Basically, no restrictions will be placed on organizational activities,
except students’ club activities.

(2) As individuals, we will thoroughly implement and maintain the basic
infection prevention measures that we have understood and mastered so far, and
will strive to prevent infection as much as possible.

(3) As much as possible, take various opportunities to receive the 3rd dose of
COVID-19 vaccination (and the 4th dose for those who can institutionally

receive).

The University’s BCP level will also be maintained at either “alert level 3
(orange)” or “alert level 2 (yellow)” for students’ club activities, but changed

to “alert level 1 (light yellow)” for other activities.

Please continue to work on (2) and (3) so that we can maintain (1) above.
Please note that your faculty/grad. school/institute might require to take
slightly different actions from those listed above, in which case, please follow

their instructions.

We would appreciate your kind cooperation in normalizing our activities as a

university.



